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Photo Release Form 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ 

Little Lamb requests your permission to take and display pictures taken 

of your child while he/she is attending school. These pictures may be 

used for a variety of uses such as: share special moments and activities 

with parents, prepare class memory and craft items or to prepare an 

end of the year slideshow. Your child’s picture will never be displayed 

online. 

 

Please sign below if you grant Little Lamb permission to take your 

child’s photo and use those photographs for the purposes described 

above. 

 

Permission Granted By: _______________________________________ 

     Printed 

   _______________________________________ 

     Signature 

 

Date:___/___/______ Relationship to Child: ______________________ 


